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Young Orinda Film Director Works on New Movie Short 

A group of Miramonte High School students, with 
Christopher Tennant in the middle, work on their 
new production, "Before A Fall." Photo Sophie 
Braccini 

Christopher Tennant and a group of friends from Miramonte 
High School were seen at Barbacoa in Orinda's Theatre 
Square shooting scenes for the young director's new 
production, "Before A Fall." Tennant says that the film he 
wrote is a silly, goofy story of a street gang that thinks of 
themselves as pirates. The young man, who has already 
made other short movies, plans to release his new 
production at the Orinda Theatre in late August or the 
beginning of September and will subsequently compete in 
junior film festivals. The story of the film making can be 
followed on the facebook page: www.facebook.com/
BeforeAFall. S. Braccini 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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